
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
27th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, from Monday 3rd October, all payments made to school will be made electronically through 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk.   
 
To start using the service, we must have the current email address and mobile number for the priority 1 
contact who receives the text messages.  It is very important that you provide your most up-to-date contact 
information otherwise you may have problems logging into SchoolMoney and making payments. 
 
According to our records we have not yet received the form that was sent home attached to our initial letter 
on 6th September and would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to school before 
Friday 30th September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs G S Clark 
Secretary/Bursar 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

WOODSTONE CASHLESS PAYMENTS CONTACT INFORMATION FORM 

 
 
Name(s) of child/children 
 
 

 

 
Year Groups 
 

 

 
Parent/Carer Name 
 

 

 
Mobile Number 
 

 

 
Email Address 
 

 

 
Signed _________________________________ Parent/Carer Date ____________________________ 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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